
From: Thompson, Thomas
To: "jfarrelly@vcchope.com"
Subject: Your request for an NRC license
Date: Thursday, January 31, 2013 8:58:00 AM

I completed a preliminary review of your application dated 1/21/2012 and noted you have
not provided any specific information defining what you would like to be authorized to do
and what facilities and procedures will apply. Please review NUREG-1556, Vol. 7
(Appendix H)  and provide sufficient information for us to evaluate your request.  I may be
reached at 610 337-5303. Please refer to Mail Control No. 579878 when replying.
 
Thank you.
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